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Comments: This project is out of character with Holland Lake and the greater Swan Valley. Projects to develop in
Flathead and Lake county are running rampant and being pursued without due consideration for their long-term
impacts. There is already a good deal of modern commercialization in the area infringing on lake shores, forest,
rivers, etc.

This development will have a net-negative impact on the users of Holland Lake and surrounding areas and
serves to benefit a very narrow group of people, namely, the developers. While the land in question has been
previously developed, this new proposal is not at all within the same scope and should not be allowed.
Development of this kind is more appropriate for areas which do not infringe upon public lands.

| cannot see how this project in any way reflects the USFS mission: "to sustain the health, diversity, and
productivity of the Nation's forests and grasslands to meet the needs of present and future generations."



